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Dear Sir/Madam 
 
    

CANCELLATION OF TENDER:     APPOINTMENT OF A SERVICE PROVIDER FOR THE PROVISION 

OF EVENT MANAGEMENT SERVICE FOR SARS’ 25th ANNIBERSARY (RFP 10/2022)                    

 

The South African Revenue Service (SARS) regrets to inform you that the above mentioned RFP 10/2022 has 

been cancelled due to due to changed circumstances, there is no longer a need for the services, works or goods 

requested in the tender process. The aforementioned cancellation is in accordance with Regulation 13(a) of the 

Preferential Procurement Regulations, 2017 published in the Government Gazette dated 20 January 2017. 

 

SARS apologises for any inconvenience/s caused and thanks you for the time and effort spent in submitting your 

proposal. 

 

 

For any further information please do not hesitate to contact Tender Office through email at 

Tenderoffice@sars.gov.za. 

           

Yours Sincerely,  

_____________________ 

Mr. Kovilan Rajaruthnam 

Acting Executive: Procurement 

Date: 

pp

13 October 2022
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